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Dear Janet

We were recently amazed to learn that a group of supporters of
London Lighthouse had gquietly been putting together a remarkable
limited edition book exclusively for the benefit of the centre.
Please find enclosed a prospectus together with a letter from one
of the instigators, including details of how to obtain copies.

The entire price of every book, (not just 'the profits’ or ’a
percentage’ ) is being donated to the Lighthouse, and so we hope
¥ou will support us by purchasing this highly original
publication, which features the work of many of Britain's
illustrators.

hank you for your continuing support.

With best wishes
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Jason Clapperton
Fundraising Department




